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Hawridge & Cholesbury C of E School Remote Learning Survey 18th January 2021  

Following the government’s decision on 4th January 2021, Hawridge & Cholesbury C of E 

School is offering remote learning provision for all children.   In order to make any necessary 

adjustments to ensure that our provision matches the guidance and is manageable for 

families, we wanted to carry out a short survey.  

102 responses were received and the information below reflects the results.  One class had 

a new teacher in January who had relocated to England just days before the new term and 

was therefore not fully up and running until week 2/3.   

The school is aware of a full spectrum of preferences over the type of remote learning on 

offer.  Some families want more live lessons and others feel any more live lessons would be 

unmanageable especially where families are larger or where parents are also trying to work. 

The school, therefore aims to offer a varied approach which it hopes will provide a good 

balance for most families.  

Following on from the survey, the Year 6 offer has been increased slightly to ensure children 

have at least 4 hours work a day.  

Please see below a summary of the survey results and a sample of additional comments 

received. 
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Survey results 
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A sample of the range of additional comments 
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